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From: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M.  (COE)

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 2:22 PM

To: Sanchez, Rodzandra (COE)

Subject: Matt Haber, Assistant City Attorney, City of Miami INQ 15-64

INQ 15-64 

 

From: Centorino, Joseph (COE)  

Sent: Friday, April 10, 2015 9:43 AM 
To: Diaz-Greco, Gilma M. (COE) 

Subject: INQ - Matt Haber, Assistant City Attorney, City of Miami 

 

Matt Haber, Assistant City Attorney for the City of Miami, inquired whether if the Miami City Commission were to effect 

a waiver of Section 2-11.1(w) of the County Ethics Code, which prohibits municipal or county officials and employees 

from accepting travel or travel-related expenses from City vendors, contractors or service providers, would also waive 

the gift reporting requirement in Section 2-11.1(e)(4) of the Code.  I informed him that it would not, and that an official 

who accepted a gift pursuant to the waiver would have to disclose the gift under (e)(4) if it was in excess of $100.  I also 

informed him that the waiver would not effect a waiver under City of Miami Code Section 2-613 which prohibits similar 

gifts unless given for the use and benefit of the City. 

 

Joseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. CentorinoJoseph M. Centorino    
Executive Director and General Counsel 
Miami-Dade Commission on Ethics and Public Trust 
19 W. Flagler Street,  Suite 820 
Miami, FL 33130 
Tel: (305) 579-2594 
Fax: (305) 579-0273 
ethics.miamidade.gov 
 

 
 


